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IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
Appraisal Fee Changes – Effective Friday, September 1, 2017, liquidation appraisal fees will increase in the 

District of Columbia, Kentucky, Maryland, Virginia, and West Virginia.  On Friday, September 1, 2017, these 
changes will be updated and reflected on the VALERI Fee Cost Schedule, which is located at 

http://www.benefits.va.gov/HOMELOANS/servicers_valeri_rules.asp. 

 
Bill of Collection Payment Remittance Update – The Bill of Collection Payment Remittance instructions 

located on the VALERI internet site have been updated and the name of the document has been changed to ALAC 
Bill of Collection Remittance instructions.  The updated instructions include information regarding an electronic 

payment option through Fedwire and are located at http://www.benefits.va.gov/homeloans/servicers_valeri.asp. 
 

Circular 26-17-21, Special Relief Following Nebraska Severe Storms, Tornados, and Straight-line Winds, was 

issued on August 4, 2017, and is located on the VALERI Internet at 
http://www.benefits.va.gov/homeloans/servicers_valeri.asp. 
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